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Congratulations to the Conference Committee 2024. For those who attended I am sure you 
will agree it was a fantastic series of events, classes, speakers and venue. To those who 
entered in the exhibition…well done. The standard and range on display was amazing. It was 
very pleasing to see a lot of entries from the Canterbury Region.

It was also wonderful to see all the Tapestry Trust panels on display together for the first 
time. If your Guild are interested in working on a panel, maybe representing your area, 
contact the Trust  https://tapestrytrustnz.org.nz/


ANZEG Capitation is now due for all Guilds. No invoices are sent out to Guilds. The ANZEG 
website has the capitation form https://www.embroiderynz.co.nz/anzeg-capitation 

Complete all the required fields. The bank account details show once “submit” has been 
entered. 


Waimate Embroidery Guild hosted Nikki Delport-Wepener for the post conference class at 
the end of July. Nikki is a superb teacher and I know everyone enjoyed her energy and skill. 
We were fortunate to have received a grant from Waimate Creative Communities to help 
with funding this workshop. It was also great to have President Donna Hardie drop in during 
the workshop. I look forward to seeing the finished results.


Jane, Nikki Delport-Wepener, Donna Hardie


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Upcoming Events

17 August Aoraki Guild Friendship Day

7 September Ashburton Guild Friendship day

1 Sep -13 October Ashburton Guild Biennial Exhibition


Jane Bell 
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